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ORIGINAL RELEASE: 
 
On June 10, 2008 at approximately 5:30pm, a deliveryman for Coca-Cola was 
robbed and injured while dropping off soda at the Sistrunk Market located at 
1500 NW 6th Street. 
 
According to detectives, the victim was finished delivering soda when he saw two 
suspicious looking males approach him in the parking lot near his truck.  The 
victim felt there was trouble afoot and decided to go back into the store.  The two 
criminals then assaulted the victim and robbed him of his wallet and cash 
proceeds from the day’s work.  The two suspects fled the scene on foot and were 
not identified or located at that time.  The victim sustained significant injuries to 
his leg and ankle area. 
 
Detectives have identified two suspects in connection with this robbery.  15 year-
old Antwon Q. Boyd and 22 year-old Kelvin L. Jackson were positively identified 
by the victim and witnesses as the two responsible for the robbery.  Less than 
three days after the incident, Antwon Q. Boyd was apprehended and charged 
with Strong Armed Robbery and Aggravated Battery. 
 
UPDATE: 
 
Fort Lauderdale Fugitive Task Force Detective Chuck Morrow was assigned to 
track down both Antwon Q. Boyd and Kelvin L. Jackson, who were hiding out 
from police due to warrants for Robbery and Aggravated Battery.   
 
Through the years, Detective Morrow has built a professional rapport with the 
Boyd and Jackson family.  With their assistance, the family convinced Boyd to 
surrender himself to the detective on June 13, 2008. 
 

(more) 
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The second suspect, Kelvin L. Jackson, remained at large and was on the run.  
On June 19, 2008, a press release was issued to the media and Broward County 
Crime Stoppers offered a reward of up to $1,000 for information leading to the 
location and arrest of Kelvin L. Jackson. 
 
Later that day and into the morning, Detective Morrow received information that 
although Jackson had been hiding out in North Lauderdale, he was back in the 
area of the 600 block of NW 15th Avenue.  This information was attributed to the 
local media coverage, Broward Crime Stoppers tips and the family members who 
trusted and had confidence in Detective Morrow. 
 
At approximately 3:50am today, Detective Morrow located and arrested Jackson 
who was standing among a group of males.  He was taken into custody without 
incident and booked at FLPD. 
 

 
Booking Photo:  Jackson, Kelvin (6/20/2008) 
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